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PUBLIC NOTICE OF PROCEEDINGS 
 

 

The New Hampshire Water Well Board will hold a meeting on Tuesday December 17, 2019 at 9:30 
a.m. in the Department of Environmental Services Building at 29 Hazen Drive, First Floor, Rooms 112 
and 113, Concord, New Hampshire 03301. 
 
These proceedings are open to the public.  Written comments should be addressed to the Chair and 
submitted prior to the meeting. 
 
 
1. Approval of Minutes 

a. October 24, 2019 
 

2. Licensing: 
a. New License Applications  
b. Probation Report 

 
3. DES Enforcement Report  

 
4. Old Business 

a. Current Status of HB 667 
 

5. New Business 
 

6. Non-Public Meeting 
 
 

State of New Hampshire 

WATER WELL BOARD 


